
TRILLIUM WILL HOST TRAINING FOR
PROVIDERS SERVING TCLI RESIDENTS

Attention: Providers Serving Transitions
to Community Living Residents

Trillium will host trainings for providers serving
TCLI residents on March 10 and 18 

March 10
10-11:30 a.m.

201 W. First Street
Training Room 

Greenville
 

March 18
10-11:30 a.m.

3809 Shipyard Blvd.
Morehead City Room

Wilmington
 

The TCLI team will review what is expected of each provider for the Federal
Review being conducted the Week of April 13-17. 

 
Providers who serve TCLI members may be included in an onsite visit

and record review by the Federal Review team.
 

Please send leads from your agencies who can relay this
information to their staff.

 
Objectives:

Gather information on records reviews for members identified as TCLI
Gather information on Interview questions that will be asked of providers
by the Federal Review Team

 
For more information, please email TCLIInfo@trilliumnc.org
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